
From: Marcus Rees Roberts  
Sent: 03 July 2023 09:20 
To: Planning 
Cc: Save Museum Street 
Subject: OBJECTION: 2023/2510/P One Museum Street 
 
Reference: 2023/2510/P One Museum Street  
 
Hello, 
 
I am writing to OBJECT to the proposed development at One Museum Street. 
 
It seems to me that this proposal is entirely inappropriate. 
 
It is too tall,  
 
It will not provide a benefit to the local community,  
 
and the environmental impact of demolition and construction will be a serious 
breach of London’s - and the country’s - climate protection ambitions. 
 
With best wishes, 
 
Marcus Rees Roberts 
2 Duke’s Road 
London WC1H 9AD 
 
 


